
War of 1812 Society Member Displays War of 1812 Material to 6th Grade Students 

Color Guard Chairman of the society, Charles Belfield was given time by the teacher to address the 6th 

grade students in Richmond County where he resides.  

His e-mail indicates: 

I talked to 6 sixth grade classes on the War of 1812 in the Northern Neck. The children got to see my 
display of period weapons and uniforms. Also they were taught what a militia was and who was in the 
militia in Richmond County. Several of the children had a soldier in the county militia with the same last 
name as theirs  Thanks to Gayle Strett, a 6th grade history teacher, I had the opportunity to represent 
the War of 1812 Society of Virginia for a full day at the school.  

 

 



 

 



 
 


